
 

 

31st March 2017 
Dear Parents 
 
Pallister Park Primary School becomes an Academy 1st April 2017.  The parents and children 
of Pallister Park should notice no difference whatsoever.  We are proud of our school and are 
forming the Our Children 1st Multi Academy Trust to ensure that we continue to provide the 
same quality of service to you in an ever changing educational climate. 
 
We have included our Vision and Values Statement below for the Multi Academy Trust to 
reinforce our commitment to you and your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As our name suggests, our priority is children fully at the heart of our philosophy, and “We 
believe that together we can” make a difference creating schools where success is inevitable. 
 
A child’s school years are the most important of their life.  The time when they develop the 
skills they need to succeed.  Our Academy Trust will work hard to give every child the very 
best start we can.  We will offer outstanding teaching and learning, exceptional care and 
support. 
 
We came into the education world because we believed in fairness and equality of 
opportunity.  We also believe that every child should have a happy childhood filled with 
excitement and wonder. 
 
Our Multi Academy Trust has learning at its heart, teachers who are committed, enthusiastic 
and innovative to get the best outcomes for all their pupils. 
 
We will provide a team of exceptional staff, supported by committed governors to work with 
children and parents to create schools in which we can all take pride. 



 

 

The future of Pallister Park Primary School and the beginning of the Multi Academy Trust 
provides an exciting opportunity for us all to build on past success and look to the years to 
come with confidence. 
 
Be assured that the staff and I continue to be totally committed to doing our very best for you 
and your children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Christine Wain 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


